
Referee Report on status of the DC-280 cyclotron 
 

The DC-280 cyclotron has accelerated the first internal beam in the end of 
December 2018.  

The PAC for NP congratulates the whole FLNR team with this achievement and 
wish the success in the full operation of the SHE Factory at the FLNR. 

 
This important milestone in the construction of this new facility signed the 

beginning of important new period of commissioning with the beam of the cyclotron 
and of the experimental setups. 

The full commissioning of the cyclotron is requiring the permit from the FMBA 
of Russia. 

I am looking forward to hear more details on the current performances of 
different sub-systems of the cyclotron which should be compared to expected ones. 
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